
    

 This week:  

We were finally able to find a day when it was sunny and we were all in school for 
our class photo.  

English: 

We are now several chapters into reading Kensuki’s Kingdom and the children are 
captivated by the exciting events of the story so far. We have worked collaboratively 
to storyboard the sequence of events and orally rehearsed them before we started 
on our writing task of a diary entry. We are constantly investigating adventurous 
vocabulary and the words of the week are from the text .This book can also be 
downloaded on Audible if wish to listen to it with your child.  

Maths: 

We have focussed on place value since we returned to school and this week we have 
been comparing and ordering four digit numbers. Some of us are now reasoning and 
problem solving about them too.  

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

                                  Have a lovely weekend – Mrs Moncrieff   

 

Reminders: 

 Please check in on Google Classroom 
for regular updates and photos 

 Mathsletics has been set and the 
children are expected to have the 
tasks completed by next Thursday  

 We hope to send spellings home by 
next Friday 

 Morning drop off is now at 9.00am at 
the front door- collection time 
remains the same.  
 

Words of the week:  

Mellifluous 

Impenetrable 

Raucous 



      

 

 


